HEALTHY FAMILIES OF CLALLAM COUNTY

1210 E. Front Street, Port Angeles, WA. 98362

Our Name is Our
Mission

Helping children and
families heal since
1971

Domestic Violence/
Sexual Assault
Program
Advocacy - Therapy
Education - Support
Safe Emergency &
Bridge Housing

Children’s Advocacy
Center
Family Support Ser-
vices Forensic Inter-
viewing Facility

Crime Victim Service
Center
Providing services to
victims of ALL crimes.

Phone: 360-452-3811
Fax: 360-452-8243
Sequim: 360-683-4494
- 350-452-HELP (4357)

Email:

Way

 Partner Agency

- 24 Hour Crisis Line

www.healthyfam.org

Sexual Assault

Child Abuse Prevention
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Dear Soroptimist International of Sequim:

| am so very happy to say “Happy 75th Anniversary to the Soroptimist International

Sequim”! What an amazing milestone and I’'m proud to call you our partner!

Healthy Families of Clallam County (HFCC) celebrated 50 years in 2021 and SI Sequim
has been a faithful supporter of this agency for over 30 of those years. HFCC serves
all victims and survivors of domestic violence, sexual assault, and child abuse and ne-
glect and you have been there standing with us. Your vision and mission to provide
access to education and training to women and girls aligns so closely with HFCC’s mis-
sion to empower “children, youth, adults and families to achieve their fuil potential,
improve their physical, mental and emotional health and live free of violence and
abuse”.

One of the many programs HFCC offers is currently supported by your club’s generosi-
ty. The financial literacy/empowerment education curriculum we facilitate will be
starting up later this spring to summer-depending on the Covid schedule. Your club
has generously donated to support the meals served during this educational series,
including helping with the cooking of the meals! You have supported educational
needs for clients along with basic needs for clients finding permanent housing. We
are also grateful for your contributions to making Rose House, bridge housing, a cozy
and safe home for women and girls.

Healthy Families looks forward to a long collaborative future with Sl Sequim, working
to assist in improving the health and lives of people in our community. Your work and
dedication to the welfare of women and girls is not only appreciated, it is deeply im-
bedded in our community. Thank you for allowing me to be a part of your celebra-
tion and HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!

With Respect,
Becca Korby

Executive Director




